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Pre-Delivery Number: VSP-21-01 
  
Subject: New Transportation Protection on Chattanooga Vehicles Date: Apr. 29, 2021 
  
 

  
Liquid Applied Transit Coating (LATC) 
 
Beginning April 29th 2021 Chattanooga will begin applying a new spray for transport protection. The 
transport protection known as LATC (Liquid Applied Transit Coating) will be applied to all models (Atlas, 
Cross Sport, and Passat). 

The new LATC is designed to provide non-porous surfaces with temporary protection against 
environmental hazards, salt corrosion, bugs, tar, metal shavings, UV exposure and acid rain. 

This spray on coating dries to a tough but flexible vinyl acrylic film providing physical protection from minor 
nicks, scratches and abrasions that can be easily removed. 

The LATC requires a new removal process, for details please refer to TB 00-20-04 - Liquid Applied Transit 
Coating Removal Process during PDI. 


